
_. NANCY B. WHITE 
General Attorney 

Southern Bel l  Telephone 
and Telegraph C q a n y  

150 South Monroe Street 
Suite 400 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 
( 4 0 4 )  529-5387 

June 16, 1992 

Mr. Steve C. Tribble 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
101 East Gaines Street 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 

RE: Docket NO. 910163-TL 

Dear Mr. Tribble: 

It has come to my attention that the enclosed documents 
which appear to be responsive to Staff’s Sixteenth Request for 
Production of Documents in the above-captioned docket may not 
have been included in Southern Bell‘s Responses dated June 5, 
1992. Therefore, out of an abundance of caution, I am forwarding 
same to you. Please be advised that these documents should be 
covered by the Notice of Intent to Seek Confidential Treatment 
filed on June 5, 1992. A full Request for Confidential 
Classification will be forthcoming and these documents will be 
included in same. 

Thank you for your cooperation. I apologize for any 
inconvenience you may have suffered. 

Sincerely yours, 

Nancy B. White 

Enclosures 

cc: Tracy Hatch 
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